
Sent via Arbor email 9th February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of our new topic 'London's Burning' next half term; the children will be taking part in 

an exciting workshop led by the Rainbow Theatre group from London. This will be held on 

Thursday 22nd February. On this day, please send your child dressed as if from the 1666 era. 

This could include mop caps, blouses, shawls, long skirts, caps, dirty white shirts and torn 

trousers. This will support the children to be engaged and in role when taking part in the 

drama workshop. 

 

Kindest regards 

 

 

Laura Flood 

Deputy Headteacher 

Hiltingbury Infant School 

l.flood@hiltingbury-inf.hants.sch.uk 

023 80265414 
 


